Hospital Authority appreciates
generous donation from Yip Mow Lum
Charity Fund (with photo)

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

The Hospital Authority (HA) expressed heartfelt appreciation to Yip Mow
Lum Charity Fund for their generous donation of $10 million to be allocated
to all HA staff in appreciation of their selfless efforts in safeguarding
people's health and fighting against COVID-19.

A Yip Mow Lum Charity Fund spokesman expressed his utmost admiration for
the HA's healthcare workers who have been working tirelessly to safeguard
people's health, especially during the volatile fifth wave of the epidemic.
He hopes that this donation can boost their morale in keeping up their great
efforts in fighting the epidemic.

The HA Chairman, Mr Henry Fan, said, "We express heartfelt gratitude to
Yip Mow Lum Charity Fund for their continuous support to our staff by making
another generous donation of $10 million, the third time since 2020. Their
timely and kind initiatives have given staunch support and enormous
encouragement to all our staff. The move is recognition of our efforts during
the fight against the epidemic. Thanks again to Yip Mow Lum Charity Fund,
especially Mr Yip Mow-lum's generous support for us all along. We are also
grateful to Dr Ko Wing-man and Dr Chan Yu-sang for their kind efforts in
facilitating the respective donations to the HA."

The HA expresses appreciation to Yip Mow Lum Charity Fund.
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